
 

NEWSLETTER OF THE COMPETITION COMMITTEE.  

Dear members, this is the newsletter of the Competition Committee of the Real Club de Golf Guadalmina 

through which we would like to bring to your attention the events that will take place in our Club in 

September   

Golfing Week - Team Championship sponsored By Banco Sabadell 

In August, we have celebrated the  Club Golfing Week and again there has been an increase in the number of players from last 

year.  This year we would like to thank Bank Sabadell for their sponsorship in the Organization of the Teams Tournament. You 

may get wide information and pictures by clicking the following links. 

       

https://goo.gl/photos/7tuiLz4VKddh3AsY9      https://goo.gl/photos/YwR4o2k7wLdARJLW6  

 http://www.guadalminagolf.com/noticias/noticias.php?id=586&num_pag=0   http://www.guadalminagolf.com/noticias/noticias.php?id=585&num_pag=0 

 

European Master Senior Ladies Championship  “Marisa Sgaravatti”  

In the first days of September, from the 5
th

  to the  9
th

 ,our  South course will host the Master Senior Championship for 

National Teams. Players from 16 different countries will play to find out which country stands with the victory in this 

tournament as well as in the  “Marisa Sgaravatti” Competition. We are sure  that players will receive our warmest welcome. 

The Organization has requested to members, who wish to be "ambassadors" of their respective country teams, may contact 

the Organization, through the Tournament Director Alicia Garrido through her e mail address   

alicia@deporteandbusiness.com  

The functions of "ambassadors" is only to greet players and help them during their stay in our club, it will be necessary for 

the following countries Austria, Belgium, France, Finland, Germany, Italy, Netherlands, Norway, Sweden.  

Ambassadors are cordially invited to attend the presentation and cocktail ceremony, of the 5
th

 , as well as the Closing dinner 

ceremony on September 9
th

 . 

In 2013, Real Club de Golf Guadalmina hosted the Gentlemen Master Senior European Championship, and all players were 

delighted with the experience, Let`s repeat it!! 

 



 

Tournaments in September  

September as we all know is the month,  along with May the maintenance month, therefore only have the following 

tournaments  

Capital Golf Tour September 4
th

   This competition only for Members, it is an Stableford individual, 

indistinctive Ladies and Gentlemen, which will be held on the North Course, please click on the following link to know 

more about the rules  

http://www.guadalminagolf.com/imggolf/documentos/CAPITAL%20GOLF%20TOUR%20ING.pdf 

"Shamble" of Autumn September 10
th

   This of 4 players format offers an option of a game, 

different to what we are used to, would what are this differences?   

• Teams must take 4 drives by each player and two free  

• Team handicap is the 10% of the handicap of the team, if the handicap resulting is higher than the handicap of the 

player with lowest handicap the team handicap is adjusted to "that" handicap  

• Starting from the first shot each player, plays the second shot from the chosen one but each player ends his/her 

own ball under the mode of medal play , the two best result of them on par 4´s  and 5´s  will count and the three best 

results in them par 3´s  will count. 

Players interested in playing may register in the starting list as from September 3
rd

 on the Board, please click on the 

following link to know more about the rules. 

http://www.guadalminagolf.com/imggolf/documentos/REGLAS%20DEL%20SHAMBLE%20ingles%2010%20sept.pdf 

Monthly Texas Scramble September 24
th

  After the stop of the summer has returned the Monthly 

Texas Scramble, please find the dates until end of the year, on Saturdays October 15
th

, November 12
th

 and  December 17
th

 .  

Junior Academy Competition  This month, in which the 18 holes golf courses are under maintenance, our 

School Players play their monthly competition on the Pitch & Putt course. The 25
th

  of September, our Competition Team will 

participate in the following courses and competitions. 

Best of Luck ¡¡¡¡ 

We encourage you to continue carrying well high, the name of the Real Club de 

Golf Guadalmina through those courses 

 


